






 

 



 



 

 

  

Neighborhood Potluck 
is back! 

Dear Neighbors, 
We would like to resume our semi-annual neighborhood potluck.  I hope 
to see you all there, but I understand if you still have health concerns 
about public gathering. 

 

Where: cul-de-sac at the end of Siesta and Shannon Drive 
When: Saturday, April 2 from 5-7 p.m. 
What to bring: a dish to share if you so choose (can be individually 
packaged if desired), bring your own drinks and chairs please 
 
 

*At our potluck, we will discuss removal of the palm tree blocking view of 
our neighborhood sign. 
 

Thank you, 
Eric Toennies, Chairman/Tempe Palms Neighborhood Association 
 
 

 

  
       

     
   




